
MHS Band Booster Meeting

Booster Meeting in session at 7:01 p.m. via Zoom.

In attendance:  Jenn Mesich, Pat Mesich, Dawn Pitzer, Mark Zeigler, Joanne Pritt, Heather 
Nowell, Anne Taylor, Matt Mullenax, Jackie Henry, Tom Wojtowicz, Cindy Wojtowicz, Peg 
Fox-Zeigler, Lisa Wood, Terri Hickerson, and Mrs. Adams

Meeting conducted by Jenn Mesich and Mrs. Adams

Treasurer’s Report - Pat Mesich, Chair

Budget report shared with all in attendance.

More donations and fundraising received for drums $3,000-$4,000.

Truck Wrap estimate $9,495. Other possibilities available.

Review of treasurer’s report and motion to approve by Anne Taylor and seconded by Mark 
Zeigler. Passed by unanimous vote.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Chaperones

No chaperones needed for festival 3/30/22. No extra equipment needed.

Concessions Committee

A limited menu concession stand will be run for lacrosse games. Waiting on water to be turned 
on. Mrs. Adams will check with AD for this date.

Equipment and Truck – Pat Mesich, Chair

Deciding between Davis Signs and Panhandle for package deal.

Hospitality – Jenn Mesich, Chair

5/11/22 Banquet

Menu - fried chicken and potluck

Orange and black cords will be ordered for Seniors. There will be a Senior Table. Next year’s 
show will be revealed to parents.

Dessert / Jazz Night – Jenn Mesich, Chair



4/30/22 Jazz Night

Mrs. Adams would like a committee to spearhead this. Tom and Cindy W., Joanne P., Lisa W. 
and daughter volunteered for this committee. Jenn M. will send an email for a Zoom meeting. 
Committee to discuss raffle table.

Publicity - Matt Mullenax, Chair

An article was recently published in The Journal. BCT bank sign is advertising the Indoor 
Classic. Sweet Sounds of Jazz will be advertised next.

Mrs. Adams will call Sheriff’s Dept. for sign for 3/12/22 Indoor Classic.

Uniforms – Peg Fox-Zeigler, Chair

Sizes are good. A sample hat is on its way. Uniforms due to arrive the end of June, beginning of 
July. Band may wear black uniforms one more time for the 5/6/22 Concert. They will be cleaned 
after.

Ways and Means – Mark Zeigler, Chair

Blankets and fleeces have been priced for students at approx. $20. Band yearbook is being 
compiled and can be pre-ordered for $40. This could also be digital. Jenn will send a Google 
form gauging interest.

Webmaster – Pat Mesich, Chair

Mrs. Adams is merging the website to Blackboard. This will be accessible through the MHS 
Homepage with a link to the Boosters page. Constitution and Boosters needs to be amended to 
drop “Martinsburg High School.”

Band Director Report – Mrs. Adams

Cutting boards are a possible fundraiser as well as Mountaineer Popcorn.

3/12/22 8am-10am Set up

12pm Show Time

Concessions/Admissions

Potatoes - Mountaineer Meat Smokers, taco toppings

3/16/22 Concert Festival

Gather numbers for marching band for 22-23 school year.

Tri-M is passing out medical forms and programs.

NEW BUSINESS:



Nomination Committee - minimum of three

Terri Hickerson (Chair), Mark Zeigler, Anne Taylor, Joanne Pritt

Email and Facebook post will be made for nominations before next meeting.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 8:04p.m.

Motion to adjourn made by Mark Zeigler, seconded by Peg Fox-Zeigler. Passed by unanimous 
vote.

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 6th at 7:00 p.m. in the MHS Band room.

Reminder:

Booster Meetings typically held the first Wednesday of every month in the band room at 7:00 
p.m.

These minutes respectfully submitted by Terri Hickerson.


